
 
 
 
 
 
February 1, 2011 
 
 
Mr. Paul Martinez 
Project Manager 
Purisima Road Safety Improvement Project 
50 Higuera Street 
San Luis Obispo, CA  93401 
 
Dear Mr. Martinez, 
 
The City of Lompoc would like to thank you for holding Public Meetings at Lompoc City 
Hall on the Purisima Road Safety Improvement Project in 2008 and 2009.  We 
commend Caltrans for funding a safety improvement project at the intersection of 
Purisima Road and State Highway 246.   
 
The City of Lompoc opposes the construction of the proposed roundabout and urges 
you to select an alternative safety improvement such as a traffic signal or lane widening 
with re-striping. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Larry Bean, City of Lompoc Public Works 
Director, at (805) 875-8230. 
  
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
John H. Linn 
Mayor, City of Lompoc 

 
 


